
 
 
 
 

 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID19) UPDATE 03/20 

 

 
Dear Washington Residents: 
 
As we head into the weekend, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our 
townspeople. The outreach from the community has been amazing. The Selectman’s office has 
been receiving a steady stream of emails and phone calls from people eager to help. In addition 
to our program of grocery and medication deliveries, we are formulating efforts to support and 
bring relief to our local businesses and their employees. I will have more details on these efforts 
in my Monday update. 
 
As a reminder, I would encourage our seniors to call the Selectman’s office and take advantage 
of the grocery/medication delivery program. To those looking to help, please call the office. Our 
staff will take your name and contact information for future opportunities to volunteer. 
 
Going forward, the Selectman’s office will be staffed on Saturdays from 8:00-12:00. Please feel 
free to call with any questions or concerns (860)-868-2259. 
 
 Thank you to all and stay well. 
   
 
Jim Brinton 
First Selectman 
 


